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I oppose HB307.  

 

This bill will make life harder for minority groups and poor people. Studies show that 

in other states with similar laws, people of color are more likely to be denied certain 

rights than white people. I am concerned that giving police more power during a time 

when many people fear the government could hurt communities that are already 

struggling. 

 

The laws would raise fees for which makes it tougher for disadvantaged people with 

less money to protect themselves.  In addition, Oregon has not even figured out how 

to provide enough training statewide for everyone who would need it.  

 

If signed into law this bill would punish people for things they did in the past, which 

goes against the U.S. and Oregon Constitutions.   

 

Measure 114 has not worked its way through the justice system and this bill may be 

short lived causing harm to Oregon citizens.  

 

This bill will not have any impact on gun violence in the state. What it will do is make 

it more difficult for law abiding citizens to access 

firearms which is a constitutional right.  

 

Please oppose this bill. Thank you.  

 


